
 

Western Wayne High School’s  

50th Anniversary Parade 
 

September 24, 2022 at 2 p.m. 

At the high/middle school campus  

(rain date: September 25th) 

To participate in the parade, you must pre-register  

Limited space available 

Contact Justin Hayden at jhayden2@westernwayne.org 

We are in the planning stages of various exciting alumni & community events 

throughout the school year. Stay tuned! #wildcatpride 


